FAQ
This practice was my child’s pediatrician’s office, what should | do now?

If your child received vaccinations from Dr. Sohail between 2016 and 2018, you should contact a new
pediatrician for re-vaccination. FDOH-Orange can assist you with establishing a new pediatrician. Please
contact the Emergency Call Center at 407-858-1485. Alternatively, the PCAN network (407-836-PCAN)
can assist you with establishing a new pediatrician.

Is my child still at risk for diseases the vaccines should prevent?

It is possible that your child has not been protected by vaccines administered by Dr. Sohail and they may
still be at risk for the diseases. You should contact a new pediatrician for re-vaccination.

My child experienced serious adverse reactions or infection at the injection site. What should | do
now?

Please contact the Florida Department of Health in Orange County (FDOH-Orange) Emergency Call
Center 407-858-1485 and someone will assist you. If your child currently has symptoms you should
discuss them with a health care provider.

Should I be worried about bloodborne pathogens (HIV, viral hepatitis) or any other infectious disease?

Bloodborne pathogens, such as bacteria and viruses, are present in blood and body fluids and can cause
disease in humans. FDOH-Orange does not have enough information about injection safety at Dr.
Sohail’s office to address the risk of bloodborne pathogens to your child and recommend you consult
with a health care provider and discuss this potential exposure with them.

Unsafe injection practices, such as using single dose vials for multiple patients, have been reported in
the practice. This increase the risk of potentially serious infections. If your child currently has symptoms
you should discuss them with a health care provider.

Where can | get my child re-vaccinated if | don’t have a new pediatrician yet?

FDOH-Orange can assist you with getting your child re-vaccinated. Please contact the Emergency Call
Center at 407-858-1485. Alternatively, the PCAN network (407-836-PCAN) can assist you with
establishing a new pediatrician.

Where can | get more information about the criminal investigation?

If you have questions about the criminal investigation, please contact the State Attorney General’s
office.



